
TOWN HALL
MEETING

TUESDAY
JANUARY 25, 2022

The 

CALIFORNIA UNDERGROUND 
SAFETY BOARD 

invites you to a

SAVE THE DATE

Topics of Discussion
•	 CHANGES TO YOUR ANNUAL FEE!

•	 Find out how the Board’s new streamlined fee structure 
will affect your organization’s payments.

•	 Executive Director Tony Marino will be on hand 
to answer your questions.

1:00 - 3:00 pm

VIRTUAL TOWN HALL FREE AND OPEN TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS!

virtual

Link to join: ca-water-gov.zoom.us/j/88932273915

https://ca-water-gov.zoom.us/j/88932273915

